
 

 

 

 

 

SHAJARAH ISLAMIC KINDERGARTEN 

RELOCATION! 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO:- 

SECURE A PROPERTY TO LEASE 

RAISE FUNDS FOR RELOCATION 

ASSSIST IN RELOCATING KINDY 

WHY? We have been leasing from the Department of Transport for the last 4-5 

years, but have now been given notice to leave because the Queensland 

Government will be upgrading the Pacific Mwy Insha’ Allah. 

WHEN? As soon as possible as we must relocate by the 31st December 2017 

               CONTACT US:-  0416952868  or  0416867850 

       shajarahkindy@gmail.com           www. Shajarah.edu.com 

                    https://www.gofundme.com/shajarah-relocation 
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